
A full field showed up to support 
Alaina Moore , daughter of Nitosha 
and Donnie Moore and granddaugh-
ter of Darrell & Ursula Baxter, and 
Pam Baxter, who is fighting a battle 
with brain cancer. Many local busi-
nesses donated items to given away 
as door prizes and the winning Team 
was Team Terry Jones !  

Team Alaina Scramble , HUGE Success 
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May 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

LGA 
League 

Play 

2 3 

MGA 
League 

Play 

4 
Members 
Only Yard 
Sale 4-6 

5 
Yard Sale 7-11 

Triple Crown 
Tourney, 

Cancelled due 
to rain 

6 7 8 

LGA 
League 

Play 

9 10 

MGA 
League 

Play 

11 
14U Softball 

Scramble 

12 
Yard Sale  

7-12 

14U Softball 
Scramble 

13 14 15 

LGA 
League 

Play 

16 17 

MGA 
League 

Play 

18 19 
Gerald &  

Bonnie Whalen  

Couples 
Scramble 

2PM 

20 21 
LGA 

Meeting 
6PM 

22 
LGA 

President 
Cup 

6pm 

23 24 

MGA 
League 

Play 

25 26 
Possible Pool 
Opening Day 

27 
Possible Pool 
Opening Day 

28 
Memorial 

Day  

Scramble 

9AM 

29 
LGA 

President 
Cup 

6pm 

30 31 

MGA 
League 

Play 

  



MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL  -   The annual dues invoices were sent in January and were 

January 31.  The meal card will only be available if you want to purchase one ($50.00 

each).  Remember, if you want to change your membership status, please contact 

David McIlvain (859-588-0686) . If you haven’t renewed your membership yet, please 

do so.  
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The Fairways are beginning to come in. Let’s be careful when traveling on them!  Use 

the rough and the 90 degree rule.  Please move your ball out of bare spots, no penalty. 

Please keep carts at least 30 ft. from any green. Please use the 

sand available on the carts and at the tee boxes to fill div-

ots.  Otherwise, you know the drill: sand divots in the fairways, 

repair ball marks on the greens and leave rakes IN the sand 

traps.  Thank you. 
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New Members 

Message From Mike Lenox, Grounds Superintendent 

 Dave & Patty Mellett, Cynthiana 

 Nathan & Andrea Brooks, Cynthiana 

 Jason & Donna Palmer, Cynthiana 

 Jerrod & Monica Davis, Cynthiana 

 Crystal & Glenn Moore, Cynthiana 

 Brent & Emily Gaunce, Carlisle 

Membership and Dues 

Returning Members 

 Terry & Angie McMichael, Cynthiana 

 Greg & Shellie Clines, Cynthiana 

 Greg & Shelia Currans, Cynthiana 

 Tom & Theresa Dailey, Cynthiana 

 Louis & Lisa Kendall, Cynthiana 

 Joe & Amy Schreiber,  Cynthiana 
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The Indoor yard sale on May 5, was a great success. So far we have made around 

$600. Derby Day and nasty weather interfered with some patrons attendance. WE 

ARE GOING TO CONTIUE THE YARD SALE THIS SATURDAY , MAY 12 

FROM 7AM-NOON. We are still in need of donations. So clean out that basement 

or storage building or extra clutter around the house and drop it off to CCC 

(upstairs) no later than this Thursday. People are specifically looking for towels, 

sheets, furniture, baby clothes and equipment, unique items. I am also going to 

post items on Facebook to sell. This is an easy way to make money for the club! 

Thanks to all of those who have supported this so far with their donations, 

Namely: 

 Charlie & Donna Biancke 

 Jim & Michelle Fuller 

 Chris & Linda Lewis 

 Mike & Patti Aldridge 

 Mike & Teresa Davis 

 George & Donna Jacobs 

 Amanda Aldridge 

 Don & Barbara Snopek 

 Terry & Cindy Jones 

 

Now, get to cleaning out and dropping off! :-)  

Spring Cleaning Sale Continues May 12!  
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Masters Week Activities 

Steaks were great on Steak Cook Night, the week of the Masters! 

Sadly , only 10 members, not counting staff attended, which is a 

shame. Those who attended raved about the steaks and a good time 

was had by all!  We then participated in an indoor putting contest ! 

Prizes were given to the winners! All other Masters Week activities 

were cancelled due to the weather.  



Please find a copy of the 2018 Course Schedule Below: (There are copies available in the Pro Shop) 
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2018 Schedule  
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LADIES GOLF ASSOCIATION YEARLY SCHEDULE 

 May tee times for the morning women are 9:30am.  

 President’s Cup—May 22 and 29,  

 Meeting Day—Monday, May 21 at 6pm.    

 The LGA  is currently looking for bud vases to use for Burley Belles, if you have any to spare, contact 

Kelly Kendall, 298-4476. 
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Fillies Fast Pitch Softball 14u Travel Team Scramble 

The Fillies Fast Pitch Softball 14u Travel Team Scramble will be held on FRIDAY, May 11 @ 

2018. They are currently looking for more teams. Meal starts at 11:30 and Golf will start 

at 12:30. The cost is $200 for a four person team. They really need more players at this 

time. Please contact Jason Palmer at 298-9864 and/or Donnie White at 588-3790.  

Support these girls and their coaches. Proceeds will be used to buy equipment and pay 

tournament fees! Spread the word !  
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APRIL 9TH Board Meeting Minutes 

 

Present; Michael Aldridge, Gary Philpott, Shain Stephens, Carl Nunnelley, Jim Fuller, Club 

Manager, David McIlvain, Finance Guru. Absent, Gary Varner, Chase Wachter, Frank Henson, 

Kelly Kendall, and Ray Sparks. 

President Aldridge called the meeting to order at 6:06 PM with not enough for a quorum. The 

minutes from the March 12 meeting were read with approval motion from Carl Nunnelley sec-

ond Gary Philpott, all ayes. Official approval will have to be made at the May board meeting 

due to lack of quorum. 

David McIlvain gave financial report which was better than last month but still behind in most 

income categories. With fixed expenses in many cases this is a potential problem if the 

weather does not begin to cooperate. Membership is at 131 compared to 125 last year at this 

time. 

Club Manager Jim Fuller reported on the Masters Events that had light attendance. The steaks 

for this event were outstanding and a good time was had by those in attendance. We need more 

participation from our members. Caddy Shack night coming up on April 21 beginning at 5:30 

PM. There will be a special menu, the movie, trivia and prizes. The Thursday Night League 

started last week with two teams braving the weather. Team Sowder trounced Team Sparks for 

all 4 places. 

Lifeguard meeting will be at 10 AM on April 21 with Jim Fuller and Amanda Aldridge. Presi-

dent Aldridge will also attend for a few minutes. The life guards for 2018 are Kendrick Bacon, 

Ian Boland, Dalton Eligson, Kelsey Hutchison, Dawson Miller, Gavin Miller, Hannah Nor-

fleet, Matthew Norfleet, Sarah Norfleet, Riley Switzer. Back up Ruthie Sparkman. All are cer-

tified and ready. 

Owen Stephens will be hired to work with maintenance crew for weed eating, sand trap rak-

ing, etc. 

Board member Shain Stephens is contacting Fire Chief Jay Sanders to have the controlled 

burn of the brush piles. Board member Carl Nunnelley is planning to finish the removal of 

brush from behind the scoreboard. 

We discussed the definition of a single member which is an unmarried member living alone. 

In new business concerns for security in events that are held at the club in which outside 

groups pay to rent the facilities. President Aldridge is discussing with insurance carrier to es-

tablish the club’s liability in this issue. 

Carl Nunnelley made the motion to adjourn and Shain Stephens seconded. All ayes. 
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Men’s League is off and running ! Winners thus far have been: 

  Week One 
4/5/18 

Week Two  
4/12/18 

Week Three  
4/19/18 

Week Four 
4/26/18 

Week Five 
5/3/18 

Net 1 Team 
Sowder 

Tie 
Team Seefeldt 
& Team Case 

Team Sparks Team Sparks Tie Teams 
Philpott & 
Case 

Net 2 Team Sowder 3 way Tie 
Teams  
Seefeldt, Case  
& Varner 

Team Sparks Tie: Teams 
Sowder & 
Philpott 

Team Sparks  

Net 3 Team 
Sowder 

Team Philpott Team Sparks Tie: Teams 
Sparks & Phil-
pott 

Team Philpott  

Net 4 Team 
Sowder 

Team Case Team Sparks Team Sparks Team Philpott  



Pro Shop News 

 

Happy 70th 

Birthday to our 

Club manager , 

Jim Fuller, On 

April 8th!  

CONTACT US: 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 Mike Aldridge 

 Frank Henson 

 Kelly Kendall 

 Carl Nunnelley 

 Gary Philpott 

 Ray Sparks 

 Shain Stephens 

 Gary Varner 

 Chase Wachter 

Club Manager : Jim Fuller 

(859-)234-5364 or 859-588-7638 (Pro Shop#) 

Greens Superintendent: Mike Lenox 859-588-0413 

Asst. Greens Superintendent : Grant Howard 859-588-2519 

Event Coordinator/Scheduling : Mandy Aldridge 859-588-3621 

Check us out on the web: www.cynthianacc.com 
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All guests must sign in when coming to play.  Pro Shop hours in May are 8 am 
til dark everyday, weather permitting. If  you need a tee time on the weekend, 
you can start earlier, call for weekend tee times!  If  the temperature is less 
than 50 degrees, the club is not likely to be open.  Please call Jim Fuller (588-
7638)  if  no one is in the Pro Shop.  You may donate old balls to the driving 
range.  You must be at least 16 years old to drive any golf  cart.  Please pay at-
tention to the signs at the bottom of  the steps for CLOSED, 90 degree rule, 
CART PATH ONLY. Have you really looked at the selection of  Golf  Merchandise 
we have in OUR Pro Shop? We have competitive pricing ! Skechers shoes are 
now in the Pro Shop!  !If  you don’t see something you like in stock, Jimmy can 
order it for you! Think Local, Buy at CCC!  



CADDYSHACK NIGHT! 

Was SO MUCH FUN! We had low attendance again, but the 

show went on! Prizes were won by some Caddyshack Trivia 

Buffs, among the winners were Grant Howard, Jennie Sparks 

and Guest, Bill Richards.  

 

 

Jimmy 

Grant 

Ray 

Mike 
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GERALD & BONNIE WHALEN  

COUPLES TOURNAMENT 
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POOL OPENS SOON! 

The tentative date for the opening of our pool is Saturday 

May 26! We have a full staff of lifeguards this year that 

include the following: 

RETURNING GUARDS: Kelsey Hutchison, Dawson Miller, 

Matthew Norfleet and Sarah Norfleet. 

NEW GUARDS: Kedrick Bacon,  Ian Boland, Dalton Elligson, 

Gavin Miller, Hannah Norfleet and Riley Switzer.  
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MEMORIAL DAY SCRAMBLE 
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